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Notice to Staff 
about Immigration Enforcement 

 
We recognize that there are many questions about how the Federal government’s immigration policies 
may affect hospitals and the patients we serve. We have put procedures in place to ensure that any 
requests or demands from the immigration authorities are handled professionally and appropriately.   

This organization is deeply committed to respecting the privacy of our patients, employees, students, 
trainees, and other staff, regardless of their immigration status or that of their family members. Every 
action that we take, or decline to take, in response to law enforcement activity will be informed by that 
principle.  

If you have any questions, please contact  __________________.  


